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Tassal extends retail supply agreements 

 
Tassal extends retail supply agreements 
 
Tassal Group Limited (ASX: TGR) is pleased to announce that it has extended its current fresh 
salmon supply agreement with Woolworths and will be supplying fresh salmon to Aldi. 
 
Tassal has extended its current supply agreement with Woolworths from 1 October 2015 to supply 
Queensland, New South Wales, and Western Australia for a further three (3) years.  The new 
agreement will see Tassal supply fresh salmon directly to Woolworths through De Costi Seafoods for 
Queensland and New South Wales.  
 
In addition, Tassal will supply fresh salmon to Aldi through De Costi Seafoods in Queensland and 
New South Wales.  This will also result in the replacement of imported salmon supply. This 
agreement is for a 12 month period from 1 October 2015. 
 
Commenting on the supply agreements with Woolworths and ALDI, Tassal Managing Director & 
CEO Mark Ryan said: 
"We are delighted that both Woolworths and ALDI have put in place these agreements from 1 
October 2015. These agreements further show how Tassal and De Costi Seafoods can successfully 
work together in providing improved supply to Australian retailers.  Our strategy focused on growing 
domestic market per capita consumption will continue to underpin growing demand for salmon in 
Australia." 
 
For any media or analyst enquiries please contact Mark Ryan on +61-414 729 101 or email 
mark.ryan@tassal.com.au. 


